Stogner, Michael

From: Stogner, Michael

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2002 2:31 PM

To: 'Rick_Foppiano@oxy.com'

Cc: Tom Kellahin (E-mail); Ezeanyim, Richard; Wrotenbery, Lori

Subject: RE: Administrative Application Reference Number pKRV(-221135459

Mr. Foppiano,

I am writing this e-mail to explain the “Engineering Bureau” policy for reviewing
administrative orders and how this effects your application (pKRV0-221135459) for the
Sweet & Sour State Well No. 6.

When an application is received, the assigned examiner has certain time constraints
in place for conducting a review. Depending on the review other time constraints are then
applied against the examiner for approving, denying, or completing the application. In
this case where additional information is required the applicant is initially given up to
seven days to submit the required information. At the end of this initial seven day period
and, if time allows, the applicant is reminded that an incomplete application cannot be
approved. If, after 30 days from the date the application is initially received by the
Division, the application is still incomplete, the reviewer is to return the application.
This 30-day deadline for your application is August 28, 2002; therefore, there is still
ample time for OXY to submit the requested information to complete this application.

I will hold this subject application uritil Aug. 28th, that way you will be assured a
timely order from the Division provided OXY meets with the necessary requirements. I hope
this provides you with additional enlightenment concerning our review procedures and
policy. Should you have any other questions, please e-mail me or call Mr. Richard Ezeanyim
at (505) 476-3467.

————— Original Message-—---

From: Rick Foppiano@oxy.com [mailto:Rick_ Foppiano@oxy.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2002 12:10 PM

To: mstogner@state.nm.us

Subject: Administrative Application Reference Number pKRV0-221135459

Mike, I received your second letter today advising that the subject
application will be returned if the information that you requested is not
provided in a timely manner. I apologize that we have not yet responded,
that is my fault. Quite honestly, I received your first letter on August 6th
(the envelope showed that it was postmarked August 5th) and when I read that
the information needed to be submitted by August 7th I realized that I could
not comply with your request. Consequently, I presumed that my application
would be returned. If you have not already done so, please return it to me
so we can figure out how to deal with the issues you've raised or cancel
this project.

Thank you for your review and comments. Hope you and Linda are doing well.

Rick
Richard E. Foppiano P.E.
Senior Advisor - Regulatory Affairs
OXY Permian, Houston, Texas
Phone: 281-552-1303
Fax: 281-552-1383
E-mail: Rick Foppiano@oxy.com



